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Date: July 20, 2021 

 

RE.: New Website of AFSUMB 

Dear AFSUMB Members, 

We hope this finds you well during this pandemic period.  

It is our great pleasure to announce that the new AFSUMB website has 

already opened since June 1, 2021: http://www.afsumb.org/ 

During this hard period, it is believed that the role of our website would 

be far more crucial for academic activities including education, research 

and communication among AFSUMB members. Therefore, AFSUMB 

Website Committee was organized after the AFSUMB AC and GA 

Meetings that were held in the end of August 2020.  

Since the first AFSUMB Website Committee Meeting on September 17, 

2020, we have had seven Zoom meetings so far. For a better service to 

our AFSUMB members, we have been aiming to create a new attractive 

website which will be continuously revised and updated. We are grateful 

to all the members of website committee for their wonderful job in 

improving the website’s quality. 

For the development and continuous improvement of our new website, 

your comments are highly appreciated. Thank you for your attention. 

Please take care and stay healthy. 

Kind regards 

Yung-Liang Wan, MD      Akihiko Kikuchi, MD  

President of AFSUMB      Chair of AFSUMB Website Committee 
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